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Dear Parents

I hope you are as pleased as I am that we have had such a successful term. The children
have been able o thrive despite such difficult circumstances. Now is the time to think of
being with your families and enjoying the Christmas you all deserve.

I would like to take this opportunity 1o thank all the staff for their passion, dedication
and commitment 1o giving your child the best education and whilst ensuring high standards
and offering a broad and balanced coverage of the curriculum.

Thank you for the fremendous effort
you have made with PAWS this term.

We are really impressed by the qualiy
and care your family have put into the activities.

Lola has demenstrated her sewing skills
By making an outfit for her doll.

A reminder to parents that the Immunisation Team are visiting on
Thursday |7h December. Please bring in your paper copies by
Wednesday 16th December. If instead you are giving your consent
electronically this needs to be completed 2 working days prier to the

team arriving.
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Important Information!

Term finishes at 2pm on Thursday 17th December.

Where a pupil at Castle Hill Primary School tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed
symptoms more than 48 hours since being on site please follow contact tracing instructions provided by
NHS Test and Trace.
Parents only need to inform the school of a positive case where a pupil from Castle Hill Primary
School displays symptoms within 48 hours of the confirmed case being on site. Following the report
of any positive case, I will send notification to all families in the school so that you are all aware. The
children sharing the class of the positive case will be asked te self isolate

Emails will be opened at 2pm on Friday 18th December and Saturday 19th December. Please only use this
email address to report positive Covid cases.

From 20th December onwards, NHS Track and Trace will be responsible for notifying me of any cases.
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The email address to use directly is:

©

head@castlehill.gloucs.sch.uk

Please only use this contact to
report COVID case




Thank yeu fer your huge
suppert for Christmas
Jumper Day. The
hampers are looking
amazing +hanks $o the
FRIENDS. The raffle will
be drawn on Menday and
the lucky winners
contacted. Please buy
your raffle fickets by

Sunday.

The Reception Nativity will be available on the website for you to
enjoy.
Thank you so much for the effort you have made with their
costumes. They are amazing.




Tuesday 15™ December- Christmas Dinner and class parties.

Thursday 17 December - Flu immunisations- information has been distributed.

Thursday 17" December- Term finishes at 2pm

Spring Term 2021

Monday 4th January - School INSET Day - No children in school
Tuesday 5th January- Spring Term begins for all children
Friday 8th January -Next Newsletter circulated

Monday 15th February- Friday 19™ February- Half Term
Friday 26th March- PAWS in

Thursday 1st April - Term finishes at 2pm

Friday 2nd April- Friday 16th April - Easter Holiday

WINNER OF THE
DIAMOND
DRAW:

THE EATON
FAMILY!

£50 coming
your way!




